December 18, 2018

Dear Hema,

I'would like to express my sincere appreciation for your valuable contribution leading and working with
our office to produce and facilitate the 2018 Go Global export accelerator program, ensuring American
manufacturers are fully able to capitalize on opportunities to sell their goods internationally. Your
involvement in coordinating and supporting this event was key to the success of the program.

I truly appreciate all the help you provided the Riverside County Office of Foreign Trade over the years
to advocate for international trade for US companies. Your amazing expertise in ma rketing and foreign
trade will help Southern California businesses grow and flourish, and | am grateful for our partnership
and success we achieved working together.

Again, thank you so much for supporting the Office of Foreign Trade and for being such a great resource
for businesses in Southern California.

Sincerely,

arrie Harmon, Commissioner
Office of Foreign Trade
EDA-Riverside County, CA
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